
Franklin - Single Use Plastics Litter 

Mrs PETRUSMA question to MINISTER for PARKS and ENVIRONMENT 

Constituents in my electorate of Franklin have expressed concerns about the amount of 
single use plastic items ending up in litter and landfill. This includes things like plastic 
straws and cutlery, which can create problems such as pollution in our oceans. What is 
the Tasmanian government doing to address these concerns and to improve outcomes 
for our environment? 

 


